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Presidential Search & Screen Committee 
• Survey is complete  
• Over 300 participants with 51% being undergraduate and graduate students. 

OUTSTANDING! 
• Will use this report to gain great insight into needs of our campus 

December Commencement Ceremony 
• Appointed Taskforce to examine possibly 
• Will be compiling justification in a proposal to Provost and University Senate 

FY2013 Mandatory Student Fee Committee 
• In Georgia, by State regulation, there are certain costs on college campuses (including 

transportation, athletics, health services, activities, etc.) for which State funds cannot be 
used.   

• It is the policy of the University System's Board of Regents that for those costs, enrolled 
students be assessed mandatory fees on a per person basis.   

• Any increases to those fees have to be proposed by a campus committee that is majority-
student, and then approved by the Regents. 

• Members: Allyn Harris, Maxwell Pichan, Holly Nix, Stephen Hundley, Gordon Thomas, 
Patrick Hall and myself 

• Draft fee requests from departments:  October 28th 
• Fee Committee meeting to handout and discuss fee requests:  2nd week in November 
• Fee Committee meeting to vote on requests:  sometime between Nov 28th – Dec 2rd  
• Will keep the Senate informed 

Wellness & Recreation Center 
• Thanks to everyone that came out to the Ribbon Cutting. As I said then, it really is a 

jewel in our crown. A jewel that the students put! Thanks go to them. 
The GIVE Center 

• Construction/Renovations started a little over two weeks ago 
• Plan for 30-45 days 
• Everything is moving as expected 

Donohoo Lounge 
• Had a meeting with CWC Office furnishings to determine utilization and maximization 

of space 
• Expect final selections and plan for space by the end of this month (October) 
• Renovations will not take place until Winter Break (as to not disrupt organizational 

meetings currently located in the lounge) 
Lights on the SGA Bobcat 
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• Received a final project summary from Physical Plant to include two LED lights that will 
illuminate the Bobcat 

• Funding has been granted from University Advancement 
• Work to begin in the coming weeks 

Bobcat Vision 
• Finished installation in the WRC 
• We have all TVs, mounting brackets and hardware for installation to begin in the MAX 

but are waiting for Capital Signs to begin work. I will be following up with them 
throughout the week to urge completion in the dining hall by the end of this month 
(October). 

Town Hall Meeting 
• Two meetings held  
• Student’s talking, SGA listening 
• Meeting to address concerns firsthand  

Thunder Production 
• We have added two members to the production team (brings total to five members) 
• Will join with cheerleaders to train Thunders  

Bobcat Madness 
• SGA was a co-sponsor with ThunderCrew for event on Thursday, October 20 
• Evenings events included: 

1. Live band at the tailgate: Elastic Skyline 
2. 3 point contests  
3. Team exhibition 
4. Sassy Cats demonstration 
5. Free shirts and GC/Bobcat items 
6. Chance to make a $10,000 half court shot 

• Provided an SGA tailgate  


